
 

JUNE 27TH AT 10:30 A.M. 
DEDICATION OF THE 
WILLIAM N. PENNINGTON 
LIFE CENTER 
952 S. Maine Street, Fallon 

Construction of a new senior center, known as the William N. Pennington 

Life Center is now complete!  Please join us for this historic event, as we 

dedicate the new Life Center to our community.  This bright and beautiful 

new building boasts 16,000 square feet of space for our seniors to enjoy 

dining services, socializing with friends, recreation and art opportunities, 

salon and medical services, and a variety of other resources.  Made 

possible by The William N. Pennington Foundation, Churchill County, and 

the City of Fallon.  The Dedication Event will commence in the dining room 

of the Life Center, 952 S. Maine Street, at 10:30 a.m.  A ribbon cutting, 

tours, and lunch will follow the program.  This event is open to the public.  
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